
July 20, 2019

RE: My comments on the GMUG Forest Plan Revision Working Draft

Dear Dear GMUG Forest Plan Revision Team,

I have the following comments related to the Working Draft of the GMUG Forest Plan
Revision: 

I  have a number of concerns about the current draft plan including: there is no land
in Gunnison County designated for wilderness; guidelines for protecting big game on
birthing grounds on winter range are not mandatory; and timber harvest would be
allowed in high-quality lynx habitat.

I would like to see changes in the final plan related to the issues outlined above.
Thank you.

Mark Kaufman

Sincerely,
Mark Kaufman
322 Teocalli Avenue
Crested Butte, CO 81224


